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Notice of Meeting CANCELLATION 

Waterways Commission Meeting 

Wednesday, April 1, 2020 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE – The Wednesday April 1, 2020 Waterways Commission Meeting 

 has been cancelled due to conditions surrounding COVID-19. 

 

Protecting the health, safety, and well-being of our Community is paramount, and 

serves as the reason for our decision to cancel the WWC April meeting. The WWC 

also took into consideration the State of Emergency issued by the Governor, as well as 

guidelines published by the CDC, NIH and White House to limit groups to no more 

than 10. 

In addition, the Scituate Town Administrator’s recent communication indicated: 

“…As a practical matter, over the next few weeks as the impact of the situation 

becomes clearer, there are probably very few instances where local Boards need to 

meet.” 

 

Should anyone in the Community require assistance before our next meeting, please 

contact either the Waterways Chairman (Brian Kelly bkelly317@gmail.com)  or the 

Harbormasters Office. 

 

The Waterways Commission wishes the best of health to everyone during these 

difficult and trying times. Please be safe. 
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